Drake Medox College

2nd floor-535 West 10th Ave., Vancouver, BC www.drakemedoxcollege.ca T: 604-629-0196



"You can't connect the dots looking forward, you can only connect them looking backwards. So you have to trust that the dots will somehow connect your future. You have to trust in something - your gut, destiny, life, karma, whatever. This approach has never let me down and it has made all difference in my life" Steve Jobs

WHY DID YOU CHOOSE DRAKE MEDOX COLLEGE?

At prov

KATHERINE ESPIQUE-Alumni 2018

At Drake Medox College we are very proud of our alumni. Katherine Espique ust graduated from Drake Medox College and this is why she chose us:

I chose Drake Medox because I heard so many comments and recommendations from my friends and brother-in-law. The admin team helped me to pursue the program I took from the day I inquired, through registration and to this day that I am picking my credentials and Diploma. All are very supportive and friendly and ready to help whenever. Thank you so much with my deepest gratitude from the bottom of my heart. God bless you all!!

GUILDFORD MALL EVENT!

Please invite your friends to meet us at our booth in Guildford Mall from **August 24**, **25 and 26**th to learn more about our programs and to enter to win a **full tuition scholarship** for either the Health Care Assistant or Community Support Worker Program. If you know someone who'd like the opportunity to study but really needs a scholarship to do so, send them our way at Guildford Mall!

JOB OPPORTUNITIES

We are always looking for casual companions, home makers and HCAs for our Drake Medox Health Services Private Care Division.

Please contact Maria at mkarki@na.drakeintl.com

Instead of Back to School

BIKE TO SCHOOL



Register for any Health Care Assistant (HCA) or Community Support Worker (CSW) classes that start between now and September 30th, 2018 and receive a BIKE from DRAKE MEDOX COLLEGE

Call Myrine or Cynthia at 604-629-0196 (Vancouver Campus)

Promotion Ends August 31st, 2018Some Conditions Apply

WORLD HUMANITARIAN DAY AUGUST 19TH, 2018

"Every year on World Humanitarian Day, we shine a spotlight on the millions of civilians around the world whose lives have been caught up in conflict. On this day we also take a moment to honor the brave health and aid workers who are targeted or obstructed as they set out to help people in need, and pay tribute to the government employees, members of civil society and representatives of international organizations and agencies who risk their lives to provide humanitarian aid and protection." — UN Secretary-General, António Guterres

This year's WHD marks the fifteenth anniversary of the tragic attack that killed 22 humanitarians, including special representative of the UN Secretary-General for Iraq, Sergio de Mello. Originally designed to recognize aid workers, WHD today seeks to bring the world together to rally support for people affected by humanitarian crises, as well as pay tribute to the humanitarian workers who help them. WHD 2018 builds on the momentum created last year by the #NotATarget campaign.

The 2017 campaign saw more than 2 million people take social actions calling for better protection of civilians, humanitarians and health workers by urging global leaders to do a better job of protecting civilians in conflict zones. In line with the calls to action in the 2018 Secretary-General's annual Protection of Civilians Report in Armed Conflict, WHD continues to provide a key opportunity to mobilize Member states and civil society on this critical issue.



Our Community Support Worker program students went on a field trip to the "Scandinavian Event in Vancouver".

They are always having lots of fun and doing activities that enrich their careers and the persons they serve.

You could be one of them!

Enroll in the CSW program today.

WHAT'S NEW @ DRAKE MEDOX COLLEGE

Congratulations to Mae from ISSofBC Career Paths for Skilled Immigrant Workers Program. She is the winner of our Community Support Worker Full Tuition Scholarship!!

Her prior education and work experience as a Social Worker in the Philippines is certainly well aligned with our program and this career path. Honored to part your new journey Mae!



Are you too busy to study but still dream of better future?

We have a solution just for YOU!

Because of great demand we are adding new Sunday

HCA combined delivery class

JOIN NOW!

Class starts on September 23,

2018 in Vancouver.

Call 604-629-0196 to learn more